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Improvements Require Temporary Closure of  
State Highway 160 in Ashley County 

 
ASHLEY COUNTY (2-17) – Replacing a culvert on State Highway 160 will require a 
temporary road closure east of the city of Snyder in Ashley County, according to Arkansas 
State Highway and Transportation Department (AHTD) officials. 
 
On Wednesday, February 22, at 6:00 a.m. the entire roadway will be closed to through 
traffic. The roadway will open at 6:00 p.m. the same day, weather permitting.  
 
Traffic will be controlled using advance warning signs and traffic drums. A temporary 
detour will be set up to guide motorists around the work area. See attached map. 
 
This work will consist of removing and replacing the existing drainage structure at this 
location and then reconstructing the roadway, shoulders and slopes. 
 
Drivers should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 
zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or 
ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD. 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.idrivearkansas.com/
http://www.arkansashighways.com/
https://twitter.com/ahtd
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